
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 5, 2009 
 
 

 
 
Via e-mail to jengel@lycolaw.org 
 
Jessica Engel, Executive Director 
Lycoming Law Association 
Ste. 601 - Penn Tower 
25 W. Third St. 
Williamsport, PA  17701 
 
 Re: Social Committee Report 
 
Dear Jessica: 
 
 Every year the social activities of the Lycoming Law Association start off with the 
annual banquet.  As has been the case for the past several years, the annual banquet 
was held upstairs in the banquet facilities of 33 East on January 14, 2008.  After the 
customary cocktail hour and social, those in attendance enjoyed several courses of 
culinary delights.  The highlight of the evening was the recognition given to 28 living 
former presidents of the Lycoming Law Association.  Former President Judge gave the 
keynote speech and Joseph Rider received the 2007 Equal Access to Justice Award. 
 
 The next social event of the year the Law Association celebrates is Law Day 
which takes place every year on May 1.  After the annual winners of the essay and 
artwork contests were awarded a reception was held in the new Lycoming Law 
Association offices and conference facilities.  If you have not been there be sure to stop 
by and visit.  July’s annual Grey’s Run picnic was preceded for the fifth year in a row 
now by the annual golf tournament in which members of the Association join the 
Kiwanis for a tournament at the White Deer golf complex.  This year’s tournament 
winners were the team from McNerney Page.  The afternoon weather was not as sunny 
and pleasant as it usually is and the off and on rain prevented the horseshoe 
tournament from being held.  However, those in attendance enjoyed the food, the 
atmosphere and the collegiality. 
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 The Third Annual Octoberfest for the benefit of the Lycoming Law Foundation 
took place on October 4, 2008 at the Herdic House.  Traditional style German 
appetizers and entrées were served which were greatly enjoyed by all.  More than forty 
LLA members attended and the auction netted over $1,100.00.  Over the past three 
years, the Young Lawyers Division of the Law Association has done a wonderful job in 
organizing and throwing this event. 
 
 As always, if anybody else has any suggestions for social activities please feel 
free to contact me. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
RIEDERS, TRAVIS, HUMPHREY, HARRIS, 
 WATERS & WAFFENSCHMIDT 
 
S/ Thomas Waffenschmidt 
 
Thomas Waffenschmidt, Esquire 
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